
New Light Church  

“Senior to Senior” Program 
Going to college brings significant change to a young person’s life. Students often 
leave the communities where they have grown up, breaking the bonds with their 
local church. Our desire is to keep the connection between our college students 
and the New Light house. For this reason, we are beginning a program entitled, 
“Senior to Senior”. From the time your student goes off to college, until their senior 
year of college, we want to continue to encourage, uplift and connect with them. 
Our goal is to remind them that we care for them. With your permission, we will 
periodically have specially chosen members of the congregation offer your student 
encouraging words (through cards, text messages and phone calls) and other 
tokens of love. If you are willing to have your student participate in “Senior to 
Senior”, please complete the following information and return this page to any 

member at the Youth Events Table in the church foyer or to the main office.  

Parent Name(s): ___________________________________________________ 

Parent Phone #s: ___________________________________________________ 

Student Name: _____________________________________________________ 

Student Phone #:____________________________________________________ 

College Attending: __________________________________________________ 

Student Mailing Address:(if you do not currently have this information, please 

submit it to the church office as soon as possible.) 

__________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Birthdate (Month/Day): ___________________ 

 

 ***For Office Use Only***  

Member Assigned: __________________________________________________ 

Approved: _________________________________________________________ 


